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September 2021 

ATE 

Local drainage improvement project 

The City of Calgary would like to share information on 

an upcoming drainage improvement project in your 

area.  

 

Background 
To alleviate localized flooding in your area, upgrades 

are required to existing stormwater infrastructure.  

 

This project has been identified as part of our 

Localized Drainage Improvement (LDI) Program, 

which is an initiative that aims to better manage 

stormwater and/or run-off in smaller, limited areas. It 

entails the construction of a new storm watermain, 

catchbasins and/or re-grading.   

 

Project details 

• Professional Excavators will be the prime 

contractor for this project. 

• Surface regrading will take place along 19 Ave 
SW between 32 and 33 Street SW. 

• Installation of underground storm line along 31 
Street SW between 17 and 19 Ave SW. 

• Scheduled start date is September 20, 2021 
and is expected to take 3-4 weeks to complete. 

 

Construction impacts 

• Road closures will be required along 31 street 

between 17 and 19 Ave and along 19 Ave 

between 32 and 33 Street. Sidewalk access 

will be limited within these closures. Detours 

will be in place if local access is required. We 

understand the inconvenience and crews will 

be working as fast as possible to re-open 

sidewalks 

• Mobilization/Lay down areas for construction 

equipment will be within Killarney Aquatics 

Center parking lot 

• Noise and dust impacts will be monitored to fall 

within bylaw limits. 

• Work hours are 7am-7pm; however, there may 

be times where operations will occur after 7pm 

when traffic volumes are lessened.  

• For safety, the work site will be fenced, and 

access will be restricted to construction 

personnel only. 

 

Work during the COVID-19 pandemic 
While we continue to treat, test and deliver high-quality 
water to Calgarians during the COVID-19 pandemic, 
our capital construction programs are moving forward 
where possible. These construction projects are 
critical to supporting current and future development 
while also protecting our environment.  
 

As with all capital projects, our priority is the health, 

safety and well-being of citizens, staff and contractors. 

We continue to monitor and when required, put in 

place new measures and protocols to ensure public 

health is always protected. 

 

More information or questions? 
Please contact 311 with any questions or concerns 
about this work. For more information on how The City 
invests in water infrastructure visit 
calgary.ca/waterprojects. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.calgary.ca/waterprojects
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